Mr.J. Ansbro,

Dear Mr. Ansbro,

with reference to the list which you gave me, showing the names, addresses and subscriptions of those who have joined the Hammersmith Branch of the Anti-Partition of Ireland League, I should be glad if you would arrange to forward to me the total amount of money collected so far less any expenses which may have been incurred. Could you drop up here at lunch time some day next week?

An appeal is being launched in London for funds and I am anxious to get in any subscriptions outstanding first.

With best wishes.

Yours faithfully,

Organising Secretary of the Anti-Partition of Ireland League.